
       GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Wednesday, January 29, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: BBQ Chicken 

   Charbroiled Hamburger  

  

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: Besart Useini 

 

 

1. Are interested in helping the Red Cross? Would you like to plan and start creating candy 

grams for Valentine's Day? Come to Mrs. Rupert's room after school on Monday, Feb 3rd 

to help. Thereafter we will be meeting during lunch to put together the candy grams. All 

proceeds from the sales will benefit the Red Cross. We hope to see you there! 

 

2. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting in Mr. Ingwersen’s room after school until 

4PM on Thursday to discuss Winter Dance themes. All GAC members are invited to 

attend and bring a friend as we plan for the last all-school dance of the year. See Mr. 

Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions. 

 

3. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 

important activities planning meeting. 8th graders will meet during 8th grade lunch 

period and 7th grade will meet during 7th grade lunch. 

If you have any questions see Mrs. Pedersen. Hope to see you there! 

 


